
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

 The Sandy Neck Park Manager in accordance with the established Sandy Neck Beach 
Park Regulations, in consultation with the Town Manager, and after review by the Sandy 
Neck Board, will hold a public hearing on proposed changes to the Sandy Neck Beach 
Park Regulations.   
 
Said public hearing will be held via Zoom on Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 10:00 
A.M.   Full text of the proposed changes is available for review at the Town of 
Barnstable Web site and during regular business hours in the Office of the Town 
Manager, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA. or the Marine and Environmental Affair’s 
Office, 1189 Phinney’s Lane, Centerville, MA 
 
 
Any interested party is invited to comment and attend this hearing via Zoom. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
 
Derek Lawson is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98971894113 
 
Meeting ID: 989 7189 4113 
 
 
                                                                                  Mark S. Ells 
                                                                                  Town Manager 
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